
	
	

	
Castle	Hill	Gallery	Exhibitions	

All	gallery	openings	take	place	at	10	Meetinghouse	Road	on	the	Back	Deck	
and	are	a	FREE	community	event	

	
Artist	Advisory	Council	Show	

Featuring	the	work	of	Castle	Hill’s	Artist	Advisory	Council	
September	25-	October	5,	gallery	open	from	9am-4pm,	Monday-Friday	

	
Cape	Clay	Open	

Featuring	the	work	of	ceramic	artists	throughout	Cape	Cod	
October	9-19,	gallery	open	from	9am-4pm,	Monday-Friday	

Artwork	drop	off	October	5,	10am-2pm	in	the	Harris	Room	at	10	Meetinghouse	Rd	
Opening	Reception	October	11	from	4-6pm,	FREE	and	open	to	the	public	

	
Senior	Workshop	Schedule:	

	
Painting	with	Rob	Dutoit		
Wednesday’s	and	Friday’s	

9:30	A.M.	-	12	P.M.	
October	24,	26,	31,	November	2,	7,	9	

	
In	this	workshop,	we	will	work	from	still	life	subjects	and	possibly	with	a	model	towards	the	end	of	the	
program.	We	will	work	with	charcoal	on	paper	alongside	the	painting	to	better	understand	the	relation	
between	seeing	painting	and	drawing.	The	emphasis	will	be	on	freedom	and	exploration	and	less	on	
making	finished	paintings.	We	will	start	out	with	tonal	studies	and	then	will	move	on	to	painting	

directly	with	color.	We	will	work	with	examples	of	great	paintings	past	and	present,	many	of	which	
most	students	have	yet	to	see.	

	
Poetry	with	Keith	Althaus		
Monday’s	and	Thursday’s	

10	A.M.	-	12	P.M.	
October	22,	25,	29,	November	1,	5,	8	

	
Join	local	poet	Keith	Althaus	to	give	your	existing	poems	new	life	over	the	course	of	six	sessions.	This	is	
a	workshop	where	we	read	each	other’s	poems,	discuss	and	comment	on	them,	not	just	with	the	goal	
of	improving	a	particular	poem,	but	of	becoming	better	poets	ourselves	by	learning	how	others	think	

and	listen.	Please	bring	your	poems	(copies	enough	for	the	group).	
	



	
Ceramics	with	Chris	Watt		
Tuesday’s	and	Thursdays	

9:30	A.M.	-	12	P.M.	
November	6,	8,	13,	15,	20,	27		

(NO	CLASS	NOV.	22	FOR	THANKSGIVING)	
	

Printmaking	with	Vicky	Tomayko		
Monday’s	and	Thursday’s		

9:30AM	-	12	P.M.		
October	22,	25,	29,	November	1,	5,	8	

	
Participants	are	selected	based	on	a	lottery	system	with	priority	given	to	first	time	applicants.			

To	apply	please	fill	out	the	form	at	https://www.castlehill.org/senior-program-fall-2018,	or	call	Marisa	
at	508-349-7511	

	Students	will	be	notified	of	admittance	by	October	15,	2018.			
We	ask	all	participants	to	become	members	of	Truro	Center	for	the	Arts	at	Castle	Hill.		Click	here	for	

more	information	on	membership.	
	

	
Osborne	Challenge	Donation	

We	have	exciting	news!	Due	to	the	generosity	of	Nancy	and	Al	Osborne,	we	have	a	$20,000	Matching	
Challenge	Donation	and	all	of	the	money	raised	will	go	towards	enhancing	the	studio	experience	for	

everyone	who	attends	Castle	Hill!	
	

That	could	mean	new	equipment,	new	supplies,	new	lighting,	improved	heating	and	cooling,	the	list	
goes	on	and	on!		Were	only	limited	by	your	generosity.	

Imagine	how	far	$40,000	could	go	if	we	made	the	match	dollar	for	dollar!	
	

Which	is	your	favorite	studio?		Clay?		Printmaking?		Sculpture?		Painting?		All	of	them?			
Whichever	is	your	favorite	we	want	to	meet	our	goal	and	improve	EVERY	STUDIO	AT	CASTLE	HILL	AND	

EDGEWOOD	FARM!		We	have	limited	time	to	raise	the	funds	to	get	the	entire	match.		
Just	imagine	what	$40,000	cold	do	for	our	studios!	

	
Please	donate	now	so	we	can	double	your	gift!	

	

	

	


